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Peab builds Centrumhuset in Norrahammar 
 

Peab has been commissioned to build Centrumhuset in the new city block in the center of 
Norrahammar. The customer is Junehem AB and the contract is worth SEK 100 million. 
 
The project refers to a new city block next to Junehem’s offices in Norrahammar. The block will 
contain an apartment building with 36 apartments, a family center, library, senior housing and offices 
for Junehem AB. The buildings will frame in the block and a large inner courtyard will be created 
inside. Building an underground garage is also part of the project. 

“It’s inspiring to be a part of developing the new city block and it is right in line with our commitment to 
local production,” says Anders Bergeling, Region Manager Peab. 

“As a municipal company and the customer, we look forward to the project and it will be exciting to 
break ground and develop central Norrahammar together with Peab,” says Max Jensen, construction 
project manager Junehem AB. 

The project is a turnkey contract. Construction will begin in April 2020 and the project is expected to 
be completed in May 2022. 

The project was order registered in the first quarter 2020. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Anders Bergeling, Region Manager Peab, +46 733- 37 46 00 
Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725- 33 34 84  

 

 

 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 14,000 employees and SEK 54 
billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and Finland. Company 
headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab share is listed on NASDAQ 
Stockholm. 

 


